
UPGRADING OF EASY PAYMENTS TO PAYZONE 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This is to inform you that our online payment provider, Easy Payments Plus, will be upgrading their 

platform tomorrow.  

Acquired by Payzone in 2017, Payzone has been diligently working to enhance their payment system 

to improve your user experience. This platform will be known as ‘Payzone’. 

  

What does this mean for you? 

 

You can continue to access the platform by clicking on the payment button on the school 

website/app. This will redirect you to the new homepage, where you can find the products relevant 

to you. 

 

New homepage example:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Activating your account on the new platform: 

1. When you reach the sign-in screen, click on the "Sign Up" option. 

2. Enter the email address associated with the school account.  

You will then be prompted to activate this email address. 

3. Follow the on-screen instructions to complete the activation process. 

 
 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and are confident that this upgrade will provide a more streamlined 

and efficient experience. 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

 

 


